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 For the attention of the participants in the General Assembly of AICESIS, 26-27 June 2014, Bucharest, Romania
Dear Madam, Dear Sir,                                       

                                                                                                           2nd July 2014

On behalf of my colleagues and myself, I have the great pleasure to thank you for having attended the works of the General Assembly AICESIS, in Bucharest. 

I am grateful for the interest and attention you paid to this event, which fully contributed to the smooth running and success of the meeting. 

Another big thank you for the very interesting and elaborate interventions you had on the two major topics so current in the today’s world, and for the particularly stimulating debates that followed, which made that one of the main objectives of this meeting, the exchange of experience and views, be reached. 
I really hope that you share my enthusiasm on the success of the General Assembly in Bucharest and that you really enjoyed your stay in Romania.
I am also confident in an ever more successful and a solid future cooperation between our councils within the framework of the AICESIS. 

Yours faithfully, 
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Florian COSTACHE, 
President
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